Let’s deliver a message
to Congress.

USA FOR SIX DAY!
DON’T DISMANTLE THE POSTAL SERVICE!

The Postal Service’s plan to end Saturday mail is an attack on the future of this great
institution, on the customers who need it, and on the employees who support it!

The American people depend on Saturday delivery to keep us connected and to facilitate
our business. Eliminating a day of delivery will hit rural communities, small businesses, and
senior citizens the hardest. This isn't a change the American people want or that the
Postal Service needs.

Make your voice heard! Join the March 24th
Delivering for America rally to preserve six-day
delivery. Tell Congress to stop dismantling the
Postal Service so it can keep delivering for America.

When:
2:00-4:00 pm,
Sunday, March 24th

Where:

Westlake Park
401 Pine St.
Seattle, WA 98101

Questions? Please contact
your rally lead, Brian Wiggins,
at (425) 508-7577

DELIVERING*=FOR AMERICA

deliveringforamerica.com

PLEASE POST



